
Rotary Club of Marietta 
18th Annual ‘Holidays Around the World’ 

Children’s Party 
200-250+Kids 

DATE: Friday, December 13. 2024 from 6-7:30pm 
 

**NEW LOCATION: 1337 Capital Circle, Suite D, Marietta, GA 3067 (same as last year)  
ROTARY MEMBERS PLEASE ARRIVE BY 5pm 

 
Dear Rotarians: 

Every year we ask each member of our club to participate in some way for our annual Children’s 
Christmas Party. Again, this year, we will be working with the Franklin Road Community 
Association, the Marietta City Police Department Police Athletic League (PAL) & a variety of other local 
organizations & businesses. We will be purchasing children’s gifts for 250+ underprivileged children of all 
ages. We are providing toys/gifts, pizza & drinks, craft making and of course Santa will visit with 
every youth like years past. Below are all the many ways you and your family can help, as 
many hearts & hands are needed to accomplish this community event. 

1. The easiest thing for you to do is to please consider donating a check or cash for $100. 
Your donation must be collected during Rotary meetings no later than the December 4th 
Rotary Meeting. We will collect these at the meetings each week during November. 

Please make your check payable to: MRFF or you can pay cash or check at the meeting. 
If mailing. mail to Rotary. PO Box 711. Marietta. GA 30061 

We CAN NOT add it to your bill. But you can go to the club website and pay via credit card. 
or pay by credit card with Square at the meeting. Please indicate on the check or via the 
website: Children’s Christmas Party. 

 
2. Please attend the evening event & help in the craft making room or to hand out pizza/drinks 

or be a Santa’s helper. We’ll find the perfect thing for you to do. 
 

3. Attend the Rotary Family Shopping Day by being an elf & help with the shopping event on : 
Sunday, Dec. 8th from 1-3pm at Walmart on Cobb Parkway near the Big Chicken. 

4. Deliver the gifts to location Monday, Dec. 9th by 9:00-10am. If you do this you will need to 
come to the shopping day on Dec. 8th to fill your car up with the toys that are purchased. (see Holly) 

 
Questions contact: Holly Walquist 404-518-4664 or via email: holly@hollyenterprises.com or Marlys Williams 
678-595-2795 or via email: marlyswilliams@earthlink.net 


